The Orchard Valley Gazette

Vol. 1 Issue 1



Welcome to The Orchard Valley Gazette

Trimming the Trees



Please be considerate of your neighbors and trim any branches that may interfere with walk ways. Branches should hang no lower than 6ft from the ground.

Improvement Time



Thinking of replacing your roof, adding a fence or making landscape improvements? Make sure to fill out and submit your ARC project form.

The ARC project form can be printed out from the OVHA website. If you need to reference the rules, the landscaping and improvements manual can also be found on the website.

Submissions can be sent to ovhaboard@gmail.com or dropped off with any board member in person.

Welcome to the New Orchard Valley newsletter!

The new newsletter is designed to be fun, informative and helpful. You can read about all of the latest news and events happening in the Orchard Valley community.

We hope you are as excited as we are about the new design and sections.



A tale of Oktoberfest

Although Oktoberfest is currently celebrated in various places around the world, it originally began in 1810 in Munich, Bavaria, Germany as a celebration of the royal marriage between King Ludwig I and Princess Therese of Saxe-Hildburghausen. It has since evolved into a 16 day long festival spanning from mid September until the first Sunday in October.

The festival celebrates Bavarian culture and with more than 6 million people attending each year, it is also considered the world's largest fair. While there, visitors are immersed in the local culture and may enjoy a wide variety of Bavarian goods including the well-known Oktoberfest beer and traditional foods such as Würstle sausage, potato pancakes called Reiberdatschi, and Sauerkraut. Although other Oktoberfest celebrations are not as long, they still give people from all walks of life the opportunity to sample the many wonderful aspects of Bavarian culture.

Be on the Lookout



Please be on the lookout for important information from Alpha Management which will be arriving in your mailbox soon!

Mark your Calendar

Join us for Oktoberfest! Adults Only

Sunday, October 20th, 2013

4:00PM - 7:00PM

Orchard Valley Restaurant

RSVP with Alpha Management (630) 892-8823



Aug 2013 The Orchard Valley Gazette



In comes Technology

Exciting new technology changes coming your way!

In addition to the new Orchard Valley Gazette, the board is looking into technology options such as online dues payment, emailing of the newsletter and a revamped website.

Stay tuned for further updates on exciting changes to come!

And be sure to Like and Follow us on Facebook and Twitter!





Facebook.com/ovhoa Twitter.com/orchardvalleyha

Sharpen the Mind



What is something that you always have and always leave behind?

Look for the answer in the next issue!

.....

Questions, comments,

suggestions?

Please feel free to send

your feedback to ovhaboard@gmail.com



Friendly reminder to clean up after your furry friends while walking around the neighborhood. It is a city ordinance.

Meet the new Board

Please welcome the new Orchard Valley Board of Directors.

President: Jason Morthland (630) 340-4054

Vice President: Andy Woodward

Secretary: Jon Novak

Treasurer: Denise Hatcher

Board Member: Harold Borg

Alpha Management: Pat Torres

P.O. BOX 4482 • AURORA, IL 60507-4482 PHONE: (630) 892-8823 • FAX: (630) 897-7358

Shout Out

Congratulations to the Aurora Police Pony league baseball team for making it to the playoffs!

Great hustle!

